
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 
DIVISION OF v7ATER RESOURCES 

REVISION TO THE TRI-COUNTY WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN 

TAKE NOTICE that on JUL 2 1990 , pursuant to the provisions 
of the Water Quality Planning Act, N.J.S.A. 58:llA-1 et 
~-, and the Statewide Water Quality Management Planning 
rules, N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.5, a revision to the Tri-County Water 
Quality Management Plan (WQMP) was adopted by the Department. 
This revision would identify Lots 1 and 2.01 of Block 6 (site of 
proposed Commodore 295 Business Center) in Woolwich Township as 
being within the sewer service area of the Logan Township 
Municipal Utilities Authority. Contractual obligations specific 
to this sewer service area were in effect prior to the adoption 
of the WQMP. 

DATE: JUL O 2 t9'0 
----------- Lee, T .. Cattaneo, P. E. , P. P. 

Acting Deputy Director 
Division of Water Resources 
Department of Environmental 
Protection 




